
 

Notice: Public Representative Wanted for our
Columbia Region

Call for applications for public representative
Do you want to make a difference to help fish and wildlife in the Columbia Region?
Then here's your chance! We're looking for a new public representative to join our
Columbia Region Board who can bring a regional perspective, represent a broad
range of public interests, and make a three-year commitment.
As a member of our Board you will review and approve proposed fish and wildlife
projects, and join other Board members in guiding the work of the Fish & Wildlife
Compensation Program (FWCP) in our Columbia Region.
The Board's primary responsibility is making the funding decisions and determining
fish and wildlife priorities for the FWCP in this area. The 10-person Board is made
up of three public representatives, three First Nations, and two each from BC
Hydro and the Province of B.C.  
Fore more information, including details on how to receive the application, visit
fwcp.ca/wanted-public-rep-on-columbia-board. 
The deadline for application is March 16, 2017

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the
Province of B.C., Fisheries and Oceans Canada,

First Nations and Public Stakeholders to conserve
and enhance fish & wildlife impacted by BC Hydro

dams.

Subscribe to our e-letters! 
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